Public Hearing 2024 Proposed Budget and Tax Levy December 26, 2023

City Council Chambers, City Building, 16 West Scribner Avenue, DuBois, Pennsylvania on Tuesday, December 26, 2023, at 5:50 p.m.; Council convened as a Hearing Board to hear and receive comments, written and oral, reviews and have discussion on the proposed 2024 Budget and Tax Levy. Vice President Bernardo opened the meeting at 5:50 p.m. Other Council Members present were: James Aughenbaugh, Shane Dietz, and Pat Reasinger. Also present were: City Solicitor, Toni Cherry; Interim City Manager/City Engineer/Public Works Director, Chris Nasuti; Finance Officer, DeLean Shepherd; Controller, David Volpe; and Administrative Secretary, Korbi Slocum.

Vice President Bernardo opened the public hearing at 5:50 p.m.

Nasuti explained, "We had the first reading for Council. The first hearing was on December 11, 2023. They have been posted on the website for public comment. I have talked with Council members, employees and with the public. We are here for the second and final hearing before the second and final reading tonight. Any questions?"

There being no questions or comments, Vice President Bernardo closed the Public Hearing at 5:51 p.m.

ATTEST: Kerbi Slocum APPROVED: Collins